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09 March 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Re: Covid-19 Lateral Flow Testing of Students 

 

We are extremely proud of all our students who have come into the Academy to undergo testing 
to ensure the safety for themselves and their fellow students and staff. 
 
We would also like to thank parents in their help and support during remote learning sessions and 
we would also like to assure you that we have taken stringent steps in the safe return of our 
students to school. 
 
As you can see from the images below, we have built a secure booth system within the sports hall 
to enable testing to be undertaken safely by all our students. 
 
We have also reconfigured a room as the new medical centre to ensure that your child gets the 
best possible welfare support. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
Aftab Ahmed  

Head of Business and Operations 
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